
Call for
CANDIDATES

Union Syndicale Bruxelles

We would like to inform you that you can stand-by our 
side by submitting your candidature to represent your 
section in the next elections : 

elections will be held after the General Meeting of 
09/09/2025 :

Seats to be filled

•	 Commission : 12
•	 EEAS : 4
•	 Council : 5
•	 Agencies : 3
•	 Eurocontrol : 2
•	 European Schools : 1
•	 EESC / CoR : 1

Your representatives within Institutions.

Who can apply 
You can apply if : 

•	 You have been a member of the USB for 6 months 
(on the date of the General Meeting that launches 
the elections).

•	 You run a campaign to be elected.
 

How do I know if I am eligible to run ?
•	 You can check if you are eligible by providing us  

with your membership number via email at this 
address:

sandra.dequeiroz@unionsyndicale.eu

•	 For more information on the procedure for 
running as a candidate, contact your Union 
Syndicale Secretariat in your institution.

Why run for election ?

The elected representatives will sit on the board in 
order to be able to report activities and the state of 
social dialogue in their own section or organization. 
They can also report on actions carried out, the 
problems encountered, they are also spokespersons 
for the members of the section they represent. 

•	 If you wish to participate in a dynamic and 
meaningful union project.

•	 If you are convinced that the European civil service  
should represent all its staff.

•	 If you wish to invest yourself in the defense of the 
rights and working conditions of your colleagues.

Then become an activist and make the difference !
The Executive Committee needs your expertise and 
commitment. 

How to apply ?
Step 1 :
Start from now and before September 09, 2025.

•	 Check if you meet the eligibility criteria before 
submitting your application. 

•	 Optional but recommended : submit your 
«profession of faith» on an A4 paper (recto 
maximum) and join a portrait that will be used for 
the vote.

•	 Complete the nomination form online or download 
the nomination form on paper , sign it and send it 
by post to :

Elections USB 2025
Union Syndicale Bruxelles, 
Avenue des Gaulois 36, B-1040 Bruxelles, 
BELGIUM

We have to receive your nomination 
documents before 09 September 2025

Step 2 : 
At the General Meeting on September 09th, 2025 
The Electoral Bureau will confirm your candidacy by 
email for the launch of the ballots

https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/your-representatives/
mailto:sandra.dequeiroz%40unionsyndicale.eu?subject=
https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/general-meetings/#form
https://bruxelles.unionsyndicale.eu/en/general-meetings/#paperform

